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Mr Mark Williams

Managing Director

Grampians Wimmera Mallee Water
PO Box 481

HORSHAM VIC 3402

Dear Mr Williams
Re: South West Loddon Water Supply Pipeline

Loddon Shire Council recognises the significant value of the Grampians Wimmera Mallee
Pipeline to our rural community, and supports its development.

In your letter dated 10 January, 2017 you advised of your intention to seek a Ministerial
Amendment to the Loddon Planning Scheme to exempt the use and development of land,
and native vegetation removal associated with the pipeline from planning approval, and
you sought Council’s support.

In accordance with your request, at the meeting of 24 January, 2017, Council resolved to
“support Grampians Wimmera Mallee Water’s request for a Ministerial Amendment to
exempt the use and development of a minor utility installation and the removal of native
vegetation from local planning approval during the implementation of the South West
Loddon Pipeline Project.”

Should you require any further information please contact Carolyn Stephenson on
(03) 5494 1200.

Yours sincerely

Phil Pinyon
Chief Executive Officer

20 February 2017
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Mark Williams

GWM Water

Managing Director

PO Box 481

HORSHAM VIC 3402
simon.coutts@gwmwater.or g.au

Dear Mark,

South West Loddon Water Supply Pipeline, Planning Scheme Amendment

Thank you for your recent correspondence relating to the proposed South West Loddon Water Supply
Pipeline, Planning Scheme Amendment.

Council wish to show its support for the State coordinated amendment as described in your
correspondence dated 10 January 2017. Council believe that the amendment will facilitate a more
streamlined approach to works, which will see the delivery of piped domestic and stock water supply to
the northern section of Northern Grampians Shire.

Yours faithfully

/o

JUSTINE KINGAN
MANAGER ECONOMIC GROWTH
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